
Membership Secretary's Report for Monaro Folk Society AGM 2023-2024 

 

I took over the role of Membership Secretary in May this year. I would like to sincerely thank 

Christine Gifford for the very detailed notes she gave me, for visiting me and taking the time 

to show me what to do and for being on the end of the phone or email to respond immediately 

to any questions I had. I could not have managed without this help. 

I’d also like to thank Moir for explaining the financial side of things, for making the 

spreadsheet available and for adding a column with the membership updates. 

I’d also like to thank David for the assistance he has given me. 

 

As of 24th August 2024, there were 152 financial members, of which 28 are Family/Couple 

memberships, 119 are single and 5 are remote. 

 

This is an increase on the same time last year (20th August 2023) when there were 140 

members, of which 30 were Family/Couple Memberships, 92 were single and 6 were remote. 

 

The average membership over the last 5 years is 131 members: 35 Family/Couple, 90 single 

and 6 remote. 

 

We have made no distinction over hard copy/emailed copy of the Musings as we have not 

had a newsletter for a while. The committee is considering this. 

 

 

Anna Brown 

MFS Membership Secretary 

 

 


